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Lawrence Miller Quoted in Communications
Daily on FCC's Timing for New National
TV Ownership Cap
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Communications Daily
 

Lawrence Miller was quoted in Communications Daily about the FCC's timing for acting on the

National TV Ownership Cap, indicating that it would be unlikely for the agency to make any

changes in 2018 given a number of factors, including the current political climate.


